

Office of Research & Sponsored Programs

P.O. Box 2083 | Thibodaux, LA 70310 | 985.448.4496 | 985.493.2530 [F]

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Dr. Jay Clune, President

FROM: De

pebi Benoit, Director of Research and Sponsored Programs

DATE:

July 9, 2019

RE:

Request for Waiver of the Non-resident Portion of Tuition and Fees for Graduate

Students on Externally Funded Research Grants

It is hereby requested that, effective with the current (Summer 2019) semester, graduate students on assistantships that are supported by externally funded research grants be granted a waiver of the non-resident portion of tuition and fees.

The waiver of the non-resident portion of tuition and fees for such assistantships is consistent with the practice of some other institutions within the University of Louisiana System, and would make us more competitive in attracting highly qualified non-resident students into our graduate programs.

Your approval of this request would be most appreciated.

Approved:

Terry Braud, Jr.

Vice President of Finance and Administration

Dr. Velma "Sue" Westbrook

Provost and Vice President for Academic and Student Affairs

Dr. John Clune Jr

President